Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 14, 2020, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: ArtServe Fort Lauderdale, Auditorium, 1350 E. Sunrise Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: SR 838/Sunrise Boulevard Pedestrian Safety Enhancement Project, from NW 15th Street to North Flagler Drive, in Broward County, Florida.

This project, in the City of Lauderdale Lakes, will address pedestrian safety by constructing a signalized mid-block pedestrian crossing. The mid-block crossing will serve as a safe way for pedestrians, especially local students to cross Sunrise Boulevard. Safety will further be addressed by installing new light poles to increase visibility.
Construction begins in January 2020 and is estimated to be completed in Spring 2020. The estimated construction cost is $602,297.
During the informal open house, attendees will have the opportunity to review roadway improvements, construction plans and traffic control plans. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There will be no agenda.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Hewrald Humes, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, (954)940-7505 or by email at Hewrald.Humes@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Justina Hicklyn, Community Outreach Specialist, at (954)940-7585 or by email at justina@valerin-group.com.
